Pension Board 8 July 2021 

Note for Inclusion on Board Agenda – 

Vacancy for Representative of Scheduled and Admitted Body employers
There has been a vacancy for a representative of the Scheduled and Admitted Bodies (often referred to as “non LBH employers”) since June 2018. A form has been received from Stanmore College, nominating one of their governors, Dr Simon Radford, to fill the vacancy. Officers have reviewed the nomination and confirm that Dr Radford is a suitable person to fill the vacancy. 

The Council is required to appoint Board members, and accordingly a report recommending Dr Radford’s appointment will be considered by the Council at its next meeting on 30 September 2021. 

Following consultation with the Chair of the Board, Dr Radford has been invited to attend this meeting as an observer.  

